
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

Please be advised that there will be a Special General 
Meeting of Council regarding Procurement for the 

Independent Living Facility & Staff Housing Precinct 
held on Friday, 5th May 2023 commencing 1:00pm at 

the Council Chambers, Georgetown. 
 

For further information please contact Chief Executive 
Officer Ken Timms on 40799005. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ken Timms PSM 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


